
_ _ _ _ _ _ _

F

, 4
,

JUL 10 1981

License: 49-19605-01

Scott Engineering Company
ATTil: Edward Scott, P.E.
Box 2097
Gillette, WY 82716

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of June 22, 1982, in response to our

letter and the attached flotice of Violation dated June 14, 1982.

We have no further questions at this time, and we will review your corrective

action during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

Gler. D. Brown, Chief
Technical Program Branch
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